
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

Confirmation of appointment of EY as auditor 
 
 
SYDNEY, 26 May 2025 – ARN Media Limited [ASX: A1N] confirms the appointment of the incoming 
auditor, Ernst & Young (EY). 
 
EY has been appointed to provide statutory audit services from the financial year commencing 
1 January 2025. 
 
The appointment follows consent by the Australian Securities & Investment Commission as well as 
approval by shareholders at the ARN Media Annual General Meeting for the change of auditor. 
 
 
 
ENDS  
 
***  
 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary of ARN Media. 

For further information, please contact: 

Jeremy Child, ARN, Company Secretary, +61 415 427 678, jeremychild@arn.com.au  

Brooke Cashell, ARN, Head of PR & Comms, +61 422 729 721, brookecashell@arn.com.au  
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